
     

 

     

 

 

 

 

    
 
 

Submitted: 2009-03-07 

INVESTOR INFORMATION 
Name: Mr. Marvin J Tisdale 

To whom it may concern, 

I am just an average options trader who is asking you to please
reinstate the uptick rule on shortsales of securites. I and other 
traders like myself of course can still make a very good living in this
bear market, but I fear that there won't be much of a market left if
this rule is not reinstated. 

People's 401k's and portfolios are diminishing at an alarming rate and
they are losing confidence. If this rule is not brought back quickly
then indices like the Dow and S&P 500 will get set back to levels not
seen since decades ago. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this pressing matter. 


